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“When our mindset (and heartset) changes from wishing to receive love, to 
wishing to give love, then world peace will be at hand."   

- Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon 
   

 

Dear Women of Faith and Women of Peace, 
  

Thank you very much for your heartfelt prayers last Saturday! In spite of technical challenges 
at the beginning, the prayers and reflections proceeded on a deep level. 
  

Please click below for the recording. Please hear it again, and share with others.  
  

Wishing a Happy Passover to those of the Jewish faith tradition, and a blessed Holy Week 
for all Christians. 
  

Most of all, we wish the Creators' love to all, and healing and hope in these times where 
prayer is always needed! 
  

Sincerely yours, 
Angelika Selle and Rev. Dr. Linda Nishikawa. 

  

 

Saturday, March 27, 2021 at 1:00 PM EST 
 

  

 

 

  

CLICK HERE FOR RECORDING  



 

 

 

Reading for Saturday, March 27, 2021, from Mother of Peace by Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon, 

page 238 (or page 250):  
  

"Based upon God's providence, my husband and I have called women to take the lead in the 
creation of families that embody God's original plan—families in which the wife lives for her 
husband, the husband for his wife, the parents for their children, and children for their 
parents. Such a family will overflow with love and God's blessings will come to stay. 
  

Women need to walk the path of a true mother and, at the same time, the path of a true wife 
and the path of a true daughter. Women have the magical power to create harmony and to 
soften Hearts. Brides build bridges. The world of the future can be a world of reconciliation 
and peace, but only if it is based on the maternal love and affection of women. This is the true 
power of womanhood. The time has come for the power of true womanhood to save the 
world." 
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